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BY E-MAIL 
 
 
May 16, 2012 
 
To: Union Gas Limited and all other Intervenors in EB-2012-0206 
 

Re: Ontario Energy Board 
 Motion to Review EB-2011-0038 Decision and Rate Order 
 Board File No. EB-2012-0206 
 

 
Union Gas Limited (“Union”) filed a letter on May 14, 2012 requesting that it be granted 
an extension until May, 23, 2012 to file its submissions in the EB-2012-0206 
proceeding. Union noted that through this process it will be given the opportunity to 
review all the filed submissions and provide a full and accurate reply.  
 
The School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) filed a letter (dated May 14, 2012) and the 
Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (“CME”) filed a letter (dated May 15, 2012) in 
response to Union’s request. Both parties argued that all interested parties to the EB-
2012-0206 proceeding should be treated equally (as all interested parties can be 
considered respondents to the Motion to Review proceeding initiated by the Board). As 
such, both parties noted that if Union is granted the right to reply, all other parties 
should also be granted the same opportunity.  
 
The Board has decided that it will grant all parties an opportunity to reply to the 
submissions filed by other parties. Therefore, initial submissions in the proceeding are 
still due on May 18, 2012. Any party that wishes to file a reply submission to any or all 
other initial submissions may do so on or before May 30, 2012.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


